



The All-Party Parliamentary Group on Stem Cell Transplantation

Inaugural election of officers

Wednesday 3 June 2015

NOTE OF MEETING

On Wednesday 3 June 2015 the APPG on Stem Cell Transplantation held their inaugural election of officers.

Attendees:

David Burrowes MP
Mark Tami MP
John Healey MP
Rebecca Gladstone, Anthony Nolan
Imogen Atkinson, Office of David Burrowes MP

- David Burrowes MP and Mark Tami MP were re-elected as the Co-Chairs of the APPG on Stem Cell Transplantation.
- John Woodcock MP and Baroness Masham of Ilton were elected as Officers to the APPG on Stem Cell Transplantation.